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Docket:No.-50-255

Consumers Power Company
' ATTN:' Mr..R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear- Operations

212 West Michigan Avenue
-Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 10, 1984, pertaining to your proposed
actions for correcting the noncompliances which we identified in Inspection
Report No. 50-255/84-09 forwarded by our letter dated June 29, 1984. Your
actions pertaining to noncompliance 50-255/84-09-01B will be examined during a
subsequent inspection.

Regarding your actions pertaining to noncompliances 50-255/84-09-01A and
59-255/84-09-10, a supplemental response is required as agreed upon between
members of our respective staffs. This supplemental response is required to
be submitted within thirty days of the date of.this letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

'

.

R. D. Walker, Chief _ g
Operations Branch

.

cc w/o ltr dtd 8/10/84:
D.- J. VandeWalle, Nuclear

Licensing Administrator-

R. W. Montross, Manager

cc w/ltr dtd 8/10/84
.0MB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident. Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
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